
“Job Fair -2024”
On April 26th, 2024, Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent
hosted the “Job Fair -2024” as part of its efforts to provide
support for graduates in securing employment and fostering
collaboration with employers through open dialogue sessions.

Around  40  companies  from  various  sectors  such  as
manufacturing, information technology, and others participated
in  job  fair,  such  as  “UzAuto  Motors”  JSC  “UzAUTO  MOTORS
POWERTRAIN”,  “OʻzEraeAlternator”  LLC,  BYD,  UZTELECOM,  IT
Bilim,  Cyber  Science,  Tashkent  Tractor  Plant,  ADM  Global,
UZINFOCOM,  “Kwangjin  autosystem”  LLC,  Huawei,  Enter
Engineering,  and  others.
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Representatives of the hiring organizations introduced with
their  vacant  positions  and  promotional  materials,
familiarizing the students with their companies. Graduating
students had the opportunity to network with leading companies
in their respective fields, gather information about available
job positions, and receive advice on employment and practical
matters.
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Within  the  framework  of  the  fair,  memorandums  on  broad
cooperation were signed between nearly 20 hiring companies and
Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent.

We express our gratitude to all participants for their active
involvement in the fair! We hope that the job fair has been
beneficial  for  all  participants,  providing  valuable
opportunities  for  vacant  positions.
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